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Dear ER,
Acknowledgement of Request for Official Information

Thank you for your email received on 14 February 2017 requesting information about
resident parking permits in the Clifton zone.

We will action your request and expect to have a response to you within 20 working days
from the date the information request was received.

Yours sincerely

Kathryn Marshall

Parking Resolutions Officer — Parking Services
Ph: (04) 499 4030

Email: Kathryn.marshall@wcc.govt.nz
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